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September 13, 1991 

 

ALL COUNTY LETTER NO. 91-95 

 
TO: ALL COUNTY WELFARE DIRECTORS 

 

SUBJECT: SETTLEMENT OF WRL vs McMAHON COURT CASE - IMMEDIATE 
NEED AND BEGINNING DATE OF AID - QUESTIONS AND ANSWERS 

REFERENCE:  ACL 81-58, ACL 82-15, ACIN I-53-84, ACL 84-15, ACIN 
I-78-87, ACIN I-40-88, ACL 88-57, ACL 88-105, ACWD 
dated 10-19-90, ACL 90-103 

The purpose of this letter is to provide answers to questions posed 
by County Welfare Department (CWD) staff during implementation of 
the settlement of the WRL vs McMAHON court case. 

The State Department of Social Services (SDSS) would like to thank 
the CWD representatives who asked the questions. These include 
members of the CWDA Eligibility and Grant Committee, the Northern 
Counties Corrective Action Group, the Mother Lode Counties 
Corrective Action Group, the Southern Counties Work Group and many 
individual CWD program personnel. 

If you have any questions or need further information regarding the 
regulations or implementation in general, please contact Jim Lucas 
of the Welfare Policy Implementation Bureau (WPIB) at (916) 

324-2725 or ATSS 454-2725. Questions regarding forms issues should 
be directed to LeAnne Torres of WPIB at (916) 324-2016 or ATSS 
454-2016. Concerns relating to the Notices of Action or the AFDC 
NOA Handbook process can be addressed by John Honeycutt of WPIB at 
(916) 445-1131 or ATSS 485-1131. Information on statistical 
reporting requirements can be obtained from Levy St. Mary of the 
Statistical Services Bureau at (916) 445-2135 or ATSS 485-2135. 
Questions regarding the retroactive portion of the consent decree 
should be directed to Vincent Toolan of the AFDC Policy Bureau at 
(916) 24-20 7 TSS 454-2007. 

 

 

 

 

Deputy Director 

Attachment 

cc: CWDA 


